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16/11/2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The State Examinations Commission will release preliminary Junior Cycle results from last June’s 

Examinations to schools on November 23rd, 2022. 

Students receiving results are invited to the school Sports Hall to attend a short assembly at 9:30am 

where transcripts of results will be distributed.  

Parents of last year’s 3rd Year group are also invited to join us. Tea/coffee/light refreshments will be 

available. 

TY students should make their own arrangements with their Work Experience provider.   

5th year students, who are receiving results, can either avail of a school approved day off or can attend 

the rest of their timetabled classes on Wednesday.  Students who are receiving results and not 

returning to class do not need to wear their uniform on the day. 

Your child has also received a letter from the State Examinations Commission which includes a PIN 

number which will enable them to view their results online from 4.00pm on Wednesday if they so 

wish. 

At a later date, once the State Examinations Commission have given guidance, students will be issued 

with a formal Junior Cycle Profile of Achievement which will also include Class Based Assessment 

Descriptors and Other Areas of Learning Information. 

We wish students every success with their results. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions regarding the upcoming Junior Cycle Results Day. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

___________________  

Kiera O’Sullivan   

Principal 
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